
March 7, 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Patient, 
 
In the past, patients with a Medicare or Medicare Advantage plan were eligible to enroll 
in the Good Days Chronic Disease Fund patient assistance program. This program is a 
national non-profit charitable organization that assists patients with offsetting the cost of 
coinsurance for injections based on financial need.  
 
Unfortunately, at this time, Good Days is not enrolling new patients and has not 
received adequate funding to continue to assist the patients who were previously 
enrolled. 
 
Until Good Days has approved your 2025 funding, you will be responsible for your 
coinsurance amounts. As a Medicare participating provider we are responsible for 
collecting any coinsurance due, as determined by your plan coverage. You can check 
your Good Days enrollment status by viewing it at https://mygooddays.org/check-
status/.  
 
If you are unable to afford your coinsurance, you may want to seek additional coverage. 
You can locate information on Medicare Supplemental (Medigap) plans at 
Medicare.gov. You can apply for New Mexico Medicaid online at 
www.yes.state.nm.us  or by calling 1-855-637-6574.  
 
Eye Associates of New Mexico recognizes the importance of continuing your treatment. 
If you are unable to afford your coinsurance, please do not skip your appointment, as 
there may be other options available to you.  
 
We will continue to monitor the situation and will provide updates as additional 
information becomes available. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Eye Associates of New Mexico  
Retina Department 
 

http://www.yes.state.nm.us/

